


the expectation that the Tribunals and the IRM will pursue further efficiencies, including
through the reprioritization of their activities, during the remainder of the biennium, the
Committee recommends that the General Assembly maintain the level of the initial

appropriation for the biennium 2012-2013 for all three entities.




